



Examen 1, 1ª evaluación

NOTA:

Alumn@:

1. Complete with the correct tense.

- 1 When I (arrive) at the station, Raimond (wait) for me.
- 2 He (wear) a nice black suit and he (hold) a red rose in his right hand.
- 3 When I (get off) the train, he (run) up to me and (kiss) me passionately.
- 4 It (rain) heavily so he (take off) his jacket and (put) it over my head.
- 5 I (never be) to the Himalayas. I'd like to go someday.'
- 6 Why (drive) so fast? Please, slow down!
- 7 We (live) in this house since we got married.
- 8 A: When (arrive) B: Last night.
- 9 It (sound) like there is someone at the door.
- 10 This cake (taste) very sweet. I think I (put) too much sugar in it

2. Complete with an appropriate preposition.

- 1 I'm keen meeting new people. However I don't have many opportunities to do it.
- 2 My parents asked me keep an eye on my little sister while they were out.
- 3 The police stopped the man jumping out the window. He is now in treated for depression.
- 4 I don't know if I can go to the trip. It depends what my parents will say.

3. Vocabulary.

Put someone up:

Move out:

Tidy up:

Fence:

Pull down a place:

Do up a place:

Hedche:

Settle down:

4. Listening.

- 1 You will hear a boy telling his friend about a bus journey.
What was the boy annoyed about?
A The seat was uncomfortable.
B The family behind him were arguing.
C A boy kept kicking his seat.
- 2 You will hear a girl telling a friend about a trip to New York.
The girl felt that New York
A seemed very familiar.
B was completely different from what she expected.
C was too expensive.
- 3 You will hear two friends talking at an activity camp.
The boy is worried about
A some of the staff.
B some of the younger children.
C the accommodation.
- 4 You will hear a brother and sister talking about a beach holiday they went on.
What was the girl disappointed with?
A the view from the hotel
B the beach
C the other people that went with them
- 5 You will hear two friends talking about a museum they visited.
What surprised them about it?
A They had to pay to get in.
B Something they hoped to see was missing.
C It wasn't very busy.
- 6 You will hear two friends talking about their holidays.
The girl is hoping that
A they will stay in different accommodation.
B they will meet the same people they met last year.
C the weather will be better this year.

5. Reading.



The social media effect

Have you ever watched a travel video on TikTok, or an Instagram reel, and thought 'I must go there!'? If the answer is yes, you are not alone. According to a recent study, more than 80% of people, and 90% of Generation Z, have researched a destination after coming across it in an online post. But can social media **influence** us too much? And is there a danger that the 'picture perfect' holiday we see online may not be perfect at all?

For years, people have been posting videos of popular tourist destinations to keep memories and to connect with family and friends. Travel agents know this and have started advertising holidays in the same way. However, it's social media influencers who have probably had the biggest **effect** on the destinations people visit.

Of course, there are disadvantages to the way social media **affects** our choices. People follow the trend of posting videos which suggest their holidays are perfect, by filming deserted beaches and avoiding piles of **rubbish** or crowds of people. More seriously, when posts go viral, they make a **previously** unknown place famous. When an area is not prepared for tourism, the result of thousands of visitors can be damaging for both the community and the environment.

Luckily, people have realised that what they see on social media is not always true. As a result, many influencers have begun to create posts which give a more realistic view of other countries and cultures. This helps people to research places properly. It means they can travel virtually to remote areas and learn about different cultures and the local **wildlife**. They can understand sustainability and eco-tourism, make sensible choices and perhaps in the future visit these places themselves.

There is no doubt that social media has changed the way we see travel and that this can have both good and bad results. So, if we understand the issues and take care to avoid them, social media is a fantastic way to help us decide where to go.



- 1 What does the writer say about social media and the travel industry?
 - A Travel companies use social media to advertise.
 - B Travellers dislike sharing experiences online.
 - C Online influencers are less popular with tourists.
 - D Younger people avoid viewing posts on travel.
- 2 According to the writer, what is the worst effect of social media on travel?
 - A people giving false ideas about a place.
 - B tourism causing dirty beaches.
 - C people being too critical of areas.
 - D tourism harming local people.
- 3 The writer says positive things about the increase in
 - A social media influencers.
 - B cheap holidays.
 - C honest posts.
 - D destination choices.
- 4 What is the main message of the text?
 - A Do less research on social media and travel less.
 - B Use social media to make good travel choices.
 - C Avoid social media.
 - D Travel the world and post your own photos.

6. Description

Describe what you see in the image. Please give as many details as you can. (Action, people's appearance, place...)

